
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
19 October 2020 
 
 
Dear Year 13 Leavers 
 
Coaching Opportunities 
 
Firstly, I wish to take this opportunity to say thank you to everyone who has been involved with 
sport at Saint Kentigern, whether as a participant or spectator. There is no doubt that we are 
held in high regard amongst New Zealand Secondary Schools and to this end I thank you for 
contributing to this legacy. 
 
We hope all of you look back over the years with fondness, playing alongside friends, either in 
the competitive grades, or simply to have fun. We hope that you continue to be involved in sport 
and we want you to return to the College and support teams and individuals in the years ahead. 
 
Obtaining coaches and managers for our College teams is becoming increasingly challenging 
and in recent years we have relied upon recent Old Collegians to help. We contract coaches, 
which means we will pay.  If you would like to be involved and you think you may be interested 
in coaching next year and beyond, please do drop me or Mrs Bailey a line, with details, so that 
we can contact you in the future. 
 
My email address is richard.stead@saintkentigern.com  
and Mrs Baileys is temepara.bailey@saintkentigern.com 
 
All the very best for your examinations and life beyond the gates of Saint Kentigern. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Richard Stead  
DIRECTOR OF SPORT 
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